



## From The Golf Pro Steve Liter PGA

Welcome to the 2022 golf season. We have a full range of golf activities for men, women, couples, and juniors including the PGA Junior League. We are now open for registration for the PGA Junior League. The PGA has created a new website and if anyone needs assistance please let me know.

Opening day for mens, womens, and couples is being finalized and will get those schedules as soon as possible.

The spring is a great time to learn more about the golf swing and if I can help please book a lesson with me. If you can improve just a little the game will be more enjoyable for you.

Range memberships are offered again this year and hope you will take advantage of the reasonable fees.

Small golf outings are essential to the club's business. If I can help facilitate your company or group outing please contact me direct.

It is great to be back again this year and I hope to see all of you soon at HCC.

Best Wishes, Steve Liter, PGA

## Members,

Members, Spring has finally arrived!!!! Its going to be a great Summer at HCC. I would like to challenge all members to bring 2 guests to golf and/or have dinner in the month of April. All members that meet this challenge will be entered into a drawing for a \$50 gift certificate to the restaurant. Ladies, couples , and men's golf are getting started. Please contact Steve Liter in the Pro shop to sign-up. Event season is upon us. Please contact our event coordinator, Farrel Kelly for all your events at eventstaffhcc@gmail.com. Have a wonderful April and I hope to see you soon!

#### Thank you, Jeana Shepard Club Manager



#### **GET IN TOUCH WITH US:**

- 2 1200 Country Club Drive Hannibal, MO 63401
- 573-248-1123
- clubmanager@hannibalcountryclub.com

## VIEW MORE CLUB INFO ONLINE www.hannibalcountryclub.com

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
www.facebook.com/HannibalCountryClub

Use your camera on your phone to scan this code and go to our website right from this newsletter!





## **WELCOME FARREL**

**OUR NEW EVENT COORDINATOR** 

#### Hi Hannibal Country Club Members,

As HCC's event coordinator I am excited to collaborate with you for your next social or business gathering. Thank you for the opportunity!

Farrel Kelly Event Coordinator 573-501-0611

Starting April 1st we'll be rolling out our summer menu. We've added some variety to the menu, and are making everything accessible for lunch and dinner. I appreciate all the feedback and patience from members during this transition period.

**Cheers Chef Ben**573-501-0611



## Upcoming Events! Bring a Guest!

### **APRIL 2022**



Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
					1 Pools day	2
OPEN FOR DINNER	4 CLOSED	5 Family Night OPEN FOR DINNER	6	7 Mens Golf 1pm Womens Network Lunch	8	9 CLUB CLEAN-UP DAY
10 OPEN FOR DINNER  Masters Watch Party	11 CLOSED	12 Family Night  OPEN FOR DINNER	13	14 Mens Golf 1pm	15 JR PGA 3:30pm	16
Easter Buffet 11a-1p OPEN FOR DINNER	18	19 Family Night OPEN FOR DINNER	<b>20</b> Lancheon	21 Mens Golf 1pm	22 JR PGA 3:30pm	23
OPEN FOR DINNER	25	26 Family Night  OPEN FOR DINNER	27	28 Mens Golf 1pm	29 JR PGA 3:30pm	30



#### **2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Jill Ricker: President
Steve Carroll: Vice President
Liz Jones: Secretary
Jeff Bross
Mac Fisher
Janice Shaw

Tyler Mosley
Bob Troiani
John Borrowman

CLUB MANAGER: Jeana Shepard

GREENS/GROUNDS KEEPER: Robert Rigney

CHEF: Ben Kelly

BAR MANAGER: Katie Fortman

EVENT COORDINATOR: Farrell Kelly

GOLF PRO
Steve Liter

# Reminder! EVERY WEDNESDAY

We are having a drawing for a \$50 food credit for everyone who joins us for dinner!

You must have ordered a dinner this night to be eligible and need not be present to win. We will draw and notify the winner. If there is no winner, the price will increase \$25 per week, capping at \$300 until there is a winner.